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Welcome to our new
Chief Medical Officer

Dr. Keri Gardner came to the
People's Health Clinic as a
volunteer to provide follow-up
care to patients who had been
seen in the Emergency
Department. Since she is an
emergency physician herself, she
knows that...

​Please read her biography here.

And Welcome to our new
Medical Assistant, Christian
Holt, biography here.

 

 

Live PC Give PC
is on!

You can donate to the People’s Health Clinic
NOW! Your donation will support vital health care
services and advance health equity for a stronger
community.

RSVP to the People's Health Clinic
Open House - Oct 27, 5:00 - 6:30pm

Meet our CEO, tour the
Clinic, & enter an
opportunity drawing! Clinic
Founder, Dr. John
Hanrahan, will serve
mocktails!

RSVP to the People's Health Clinic
Donor Appreciation Party at
Flanagan's - Nov 3, 12:00 - 3:00pm

The People's Health Clinic
donors are invited to join us
for a private party at
Flanagan's to celebrate and
thank you for your incredible
support!

 

https://www.livepcgivepc.org/organization/Peopleshealthclinic
https://peopleshealthclinic.org/contact/
https://peopleshealthclinic.org/contact/
https://peopleshealthclinic.org/contact/
https://peopleshealthclinic.org/?provider=keri-gardner-md
https://peopleshealthclinic.org/staff-member/christian-holt/
https://peopleshealthclinic.org/provider/dr-mary-parsons/
https://www.livepcgivepc.org/organization/Peopleshealthclinic?mode=edit
https://forms.gle/YjJfNcXe5m4Vh2527
https://forms.gle/AKWCLEgqXUcdi6PQ8


Volunteer Spotlight

Dr. Mary Parsons recently retired
from 38 years of practice in
general internal medicine, the
last 27 of which were at the...

 Please read her biography here.

  
Student-Led Clinic at the People’s
Health Clinic

On Friday afternoons starting in October 2023, medical
students from the University of Utah will be providing
clinical care at the People’s Health Clinic. They will be
working under the supervision of subspecialists from
the University of Utah.

The student-led clinic will serve the dual purpose of
increasing University of Utah-level clinical access for
patients and providing an excellent learning opportunity
for students. Patients will receive high-quality
assessments, counseling, and management of medical conditions while students will
learn clinical skills, evaluate health inequities, and serve as advocates for their
patients. This is an exciting new opportunity that will expand care for our uninsured
community members.

 

Awards

We want to express our profound
gratitude to the Promontory
Foundation for the incredibly generous
grant we received at this year's
'Happiest Hour' reception. We are
deeply honored to have our vital

 

https://peopleshealthclinic.org/provider/dr-mary-parsons/


medical services recognized and to
receive exceptional support from your
wonderful community!

Congratulations to our CEO, Dr. Mairi
Leining, for receiving the 2023 COPIC
Humanitarian Award at the Utah
Medical Association House of
Delegates. This award recognizes Dr.
Leining’s volunteer medical services
and contributions to the Utah health
care community. In addition, it comes
with a $10,000 donation to The
People’s Health Clinic! Thank you for
being amazing, Dr. Leining! 

 
 

Summit Community Gardens +
Eats and The Christian Center of
Park City

Thank you -
PHC Partners!

In the nonprofit world,
partnership makes stellar
things happen. The People's
Health Clinic hit it big with our
partners from The Christian
Center of Park City and
Summit Community Gardens
+ Eats. So much thanks for
providing fresh food for our
patients and a spirit of
fellowship. We love working
with you! 

  
  

The People’s Health Clinic is a registered 501c3 in Park City, Utah.
We are proud to have a Charity Navigator “100% Give With Confidence” rating. Tax ID# 87-0638042
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https://www.facebook.com/peopleshealthclinic
https://www.instagram.com/peopleshealthpc/
https://peopleshealthclinic.org/donation-form/
https://peopleshealthclinic.org/get-involved/#volunteernow
https://peopleshealthclinic.org/contact/
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